
Dear partners,  

We are 29 pupils from Maple class at Little 

Hadham Primary School, England.  

We would like to congratulate you for 

writing your letters in English, we enjoyed 

reading them! 

 

We would love to wish you 

all: 

 A  warm & Happy 

Christmas  

 A fabulous New Year 

 Peace, love and friendship 

 Fun moments, joy, laughter and 

lots of smiles 

 Health and faith  

 Success, teamwork and collaboration 

 Good luck  

 Respect in your lives  

 Sweetness and happiness  

 

We all hope you enjoy your 

Christmas break! 

Little Hadham Primary School, 

England – December 2019 


